
 

 

STUDENT 
INFORMATION 

SESSION
The Office of the Master in Founders College and the Associate 
Dean of Arts invite you to an information session for all students 
about issues concerning the current strike. 
 
When:    Wednesday 28 January, 3:30-5:00 PM 
Where:   Founders Assembly Hall 

       (152 Founders College) 
RSVP:     founders@yorku.ca with "Information 
                Session" in the subject line 
 
We plan to have a panel that includes those from the Vice- 
President (Academic) Office, Registrar, Faculty of Arts, and 
College to answer all your questions and concerns about the strike 
and the resumption of our academic year. The panel will include: 
 
Rodney Webb, Associate Vice-President (Academic) 
Norma Sue Fisher-Stitt, Associate Vice-President (Academic 
Learning Initiatives) 
Marilyn Lambert Drache, Associate Dean (Students) Arts 
Joanne Duklas, Registrar 
Mauro Buccheri, Master, Founders College 
Rob Kenedy, Academic Advisor, Founders College 
 
Important: this session will take place whether or not the 
strike has been settled. 
 
All students and members of the York Community are welcome to 
attend. 
 
 
  

 
 Office of the Master:  
 (416) 736-5148 

  franca@yorku.ca 
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